
    

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 
40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Commander Mark Provencher Jr 910-388-7641  Sgt. at Arms – Richard Merz                 920-980-4376 

1st Vice Jeff Zinkgraf                           920-602-8505  Sgt. at Arms – Neil Dearborn  920-838-0631 

2nd Vice Kelly Wilfer                           920-207-5571              Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain Brennan Wegener   920-904-4218                 Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf             920-893-0686 

Service Officer-Ed Schroeder  920-892-6284                 Sheboygan Veterans Office                  920-459-3053 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

Co President Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  Secretary Kathy Doebert  920-838-4995 

Co President Karen Degner  920-918-9772  Membership – Cindy Faller                     920-449-5323 

Vice President Linda Johnson                  920-377-1807  Treasurer Kelly Wilfer 920-207-5571 

Chaplain Jean Blindauer  920-980-3991                 Parliamentarian Kathy Halloran              920-980-8991                          

Hall Rental Katrina Glocke 920 – 334 – 1026 

Meeting Highlights 
14 Sept 2021 

Attendance: 25 
New Member: Eric Langum US Navy Reserve. Welcome Eric to the largest Veterans Service Organization in the 
United States 
Membership: While talking to a prospective member, please advise that person the Post is so confident they 
will enjoy our Post, offer them the first year of membership will be paid by the Post. We believe once 
someone gets to know us and what we do they will renew. 
Packer Raffle Winners: Charles Payne-Plymouth, Jim Pitzen-Plymouth, Chris Poppe City Unknown, Paris 
Turner- Sheboygan, Bob Sherfy-Plymouth, Wendy Mortimer-City Unknown, Richard Trochinski-Berlin and G. 
Langhoff-Sheboygan. Big Thank You to Jeff Zinkgraf and Kelly Wilfer for chairing the fund raiser and to all that 
bought and/or sold tickets. Net was $2,500.00 
Post 9/11 Remembrance: Great showing by Plymouth Police & Fire Dept., Wisconsin State Patrol, Sheboygan 
Sheriff, Plymouth VFW and Sheboygan Marine Corps League. S.A.L. Squadron Commander did a Great job 
putting together the Post Legion Family display and our Post Legion Riders DuWayne Wieck, Bill Brede and 
Rody Rodencal and Post Auxiliary. Post had a Color Guard at the PHS football game the night before for 
Military Appreciation 
G.I. Breakfast: It’s making a comeback on Sunday September 19th 8:00 AM-11:00AM, price change at $10.00 
for all you can handle. Everything went up in price! Help is always appreciated 
Social Night: YES …. TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 28th bar opens 5:00 PM – Dinner 6:00 PM program to follow 
R.S.V.P. NO LATER THAN FRIDAY THE 24TH. CALL KONRAD KACZKOWSKI AT (920) 892-2651 e-mail is 
acceptable at kkaczkowski@wi.rr.com. New price will be $15.00 per person. 
Taps: Post Member Earl Bergin passed away on August 25th age 86. Earl was a United States Air Force Veteran 
Korea. His family donated $750.00 in his memory. Greenbush past Post Commander Roger Schneider passed 
away, on September 11, 2021. 
 POW/MIA: Dennis Halloran reported 12 M.I.A. remains were identified in the month of August 2021 for 
proper burial; US Army 1-Germany, Us Navy 6-Pearl Harbor, US Army Air Corps 3-Germany and 1-Austria. May 
they rest in peace. 108 M.I.A. were returned so far this year. 
S.AL.: Mike Kalsbeek reported upcoming blood drive at the Post on 10/28/2021, Next SAL meeting Thursday 
September 23rd 6:00 PM at the Post 

NEXT MEETING OCTOBER 12TH, 2021 7:00 PM AT THE POST 
 

Auxiliary Notes 
Oct 2nd, 2021 we will host the Sheboygan Cty Fall meeting. Breakfast will be offered to those attending, we’ll 
need to be at post by 7AM to get things set up. Please call Ann at 902-698-0240. We’ll need people to help 
also. There’s a $2.00 registration fee.  
Poppy Fund was dispersed in the amount of $3025.00, general funds next month. 
Trunk and Treat is being discussed, more details next meeting. We’re in hopes of having some sort of event 
this year. It would be Sunday Oct. 31st from 1-3pm. 
Chili Supper will be Thursday, Oct. 21st from 4-7pm. Carry out only! More details at next meeting. 
We have two new members joining auxiliary, Cindy Conto and Jelane Kent. Welcome 
Please keep Mary Driefruest in your prayers as she goes thru cancer treatment and Blanche Herritz recovering 
from a fall. Special Note Linda Wieck has been named the AARP Volunteer of the year for Wisconsin for the 
Camo Quilt Project, and the Project will receive $1,000.00 
Post Social Night: Please check out the Post Meeting Highlights above for details 

Next Auxiliary meeting is Oct. 4th at 6:30PM 
Calendar of Events at the Post: 

G.I. Breakfast Sept. 19th, SAL Meeting Sept. 23rd, Social Night Sept. 28th, Aux Meeting Oct 4th, Post Meeting Oct 

12th, G.I. Breakfast Oct. 17th, Social Night Oct 26th, Chili Supper Oct 21st, Blood Drive/SAL Meeting Oct 28th, 

Trunk or Treat Oct 31st. 

http://www.wilegionpost243.org/
mailto:kkaczkowski@wi.rr.com

